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Nursery 

Newsletter 

 22nd November 2019 

This week we have been… 
 … listening for the initial sounds in words beginning with ‘sss’, ‘mmm’, and ‘ttt’. 
 … decorating biscuits. 

 … helping our Concept Cats learn about ‘shiny’.  
 

Important Dates and Messages: 
 

 Don’t forget, our first Parent Workshop is on Wednesday 27th November. We will 
talk about physical development and tell you about gross and fine motor activities designed to 
help your child on the road to writing.  There will be two opportunities to attend – the first 
session will be held in the Phiz Lab from 2.30 – 3.00 pm (places will be limited due to space) 
or you may prefer to attend the later session, which will be held in the Infant Hall from 5.00-
6.00 pm. 

   Applications for our reception classes close on January 15th 2020. Please make 
sure you do not miss this deadline! 

 We ask for a £5 contribution every half term towards our craft and cookery activities. 
Please send money in a named sealed envelope. Thank you. 

 Please remember to dress your child in warm clothing on Thursday mornings for Forest 
Rangers. 

 For safeguarding reasons, please do not accompany your child to the toilet when Nursery is 
open. 

 Save the Children’s ‘Christmas Jumper Day’ is on Friday 13th December. Please wear 
normal school uniform and a Christmas jumper.  £1.00 donation in an envelope, 
please. 

 We need boxes and tubes for junk modelling next week, please. 

 

  
 

 
 

 

Happy Birthday to:  


